
Dear Coaches and Cheerleaders:

Get ready to bring the spirit and energy to our very first competition - the 1st AnnualWarrior Rumble
Cheerleading Competition! The Brandywine Warriors competitive cheer team is thrilled to have you join us
for this exciting event on Sunday, January 19, 2025, at John Dickinson High School in Wilmington, DE.
The spacious gymnasium will ensure a comfortable experience for all, with plenty of parking, awesome
vendors, and tasty concessions.

TheWarrior Rumble is not just any competition - it’s a chance to qualify for the Delaware Spirit Coaches
Association State Championship! Make sure to check out the rules and regulations for all divisions
attached. Don’t forget to submit your Liability Release Forms - individual or team forms are accepted, if
each form is signed by a coach. Remember, no team can compete without the proper release forms.
There is an admission fee payable at the door for all spectators – Cash Only

The fees are:
$10.00 – Adult
$5.00 – Student
Free – Children under 5

Team Registration Early Pricing
(Received on or before 12/06/24)

Standard
(Received on or after 12/07/24)

Rec/All Star/School $175 $200

Game Day $175 $200

Exhibition $75 $75

Cheer Abilities Free Free

Exciting specialty awards, including Best Dance, Best Partner Stunts, and Grand Champions, will be
presented during each awards ceremony.

Please make all checks payable to Brandywine Warriors Competitive Cheer. Registration fees are non
refundable.

Submit all registrations and fees to:
Brandywine Warriors
2 Brandywine Blvd. Wilmington, DE 19809

For any questions, please contact us at Mscolucci@yahoo.com or Shamiya.gould@gmail.com.
Let’s make this competition one for the books!


